
Wednesday, February 14, 2024

Dear Parents,

The Saskatchewan Teachers' Federation has announced another round of job action. A rotating

strike will take place on Friday, February 16, and will affect other areas of the Province.

Students in Lloydminster will not be impacted at this time.

On Friday, February 16, in addition to the rotating strike, there is a planned province-wide

withdrawal of noon-hour supervision. All schools have plans in place for noon-hour
supervision, and classes will continue as usual on Friday.

We are committed to keeping our families informed and wanted to share this information today

to ensure that you are aware of the scheduled strike actions.

Thank you,

Nigel McCarthy Jason Neville
Director of Education Director of Education
LCSD LPSD


